
  

       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 5, 2020 
 
 
 

Dear Community Member:  
 
As part of the graduation required Senior Integrated Project (SIP) class, students were given the 
opportunity to choose a subject that would be a learning stretch for them. Their chosen subject 
must then lead students to the completion of a project and a corresponding research paper. The 
final step in this process is a presentation of their project and research to a panel of judges. We 
would like to invite you to be a panel member in the evaluation of these final presentations.   
 
Fifty-eight seniors will be presenting this trimester; presentations will take place on March 10 
and 11.  At this time, we are looking for volunteers who can donate their time as an evaluator.  
Each student presentation should take approximately 10 minutes.  Evaluation forms will be 
provided and student portfolios will be available for your observations. 
 
If you are interested in being an evaluator, please complete the form on the below and mail it to 
Amy Sholtz at Chesaning High School, 850 N. Fourth Street, Chesaning, MI 48616, or simply send 
an email indicating the times you are available. You can also contact the school via telephone 
with your availability.  Any questions can be directed to Amy at 845-2040, or to: 
asholtz@chesaning.k12.mi.us. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration in being a part of this final step in our senior 
students’ academic career.  If you should have any further questions related to the SIP project, 
please feel free to contact me at (989) 845-2040. 
 
Yours In Education, 
 
 
 
Kim Vincke, Principal 
Chesaning Union High School 

Please respond by Friday, 

February 28 

Chesaning High School 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

850 N. Fourth Street Phone: (989)845-2040 

P.O. Box 157 Fax: (989)845-2117 
Chesaning, MI 48616  

Administrative Team 
Kimberly Vincke, Principal 

Jason Hemgesberg, Assistant Principal & Athletic Director 
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Schedule of Senior Presentations 
Tuesday, March 10 and Wednesday, March 11 

 
 

Below is a sample schedule of the time slots for the presentations, please indicate which time frame you 
would be available to evaluate. 

Tuesday – March 10 Wednesday – March 11 

 
 
 
 
 
       and 
 

8:10 8:30 
      8:30 8:50 

8:50 9:10 
9:10 9:30 
9:30 9:50 
9:50  10:10 

10:10 10:30 
10:30 10:50 
10:50 11:10 
11:10 11:30 
11:30 11:50 
11:50 12:10 

1:00 1:20 
      1:20 1:40 

1:40 2:00 
2:00 2:20 

 
 
 
 
 
   and     

8:10 8:30 
8:30 8:50 
8:50 9:10 
9:10 9:30 
9:30 9:50 
9:50 10:10 

10:10 10:30 
10:30 10:50 
10:50 11:10 
11:10 11:30 
11:30 11:50 
11:50 12:10 

1:00 1:20 
      1:20 1:40 

1:40 2:00 

2:00 2:20 

 
 
NAME   __________________________________ ADDRESS __________________________________ 
 
PHONE  __________________________________ EMAIL     __________________________________ 
 
If you are able to participate in the panel, correspondence and a schedule will be sent via email to you in advance. 
 
 
 
Please indicate your ability to help evaluate senior presentations by February 28 with one of the methods below: 
 
Mail:  
Amy Sholtz 
Chesaning High School 
850 N. Fourth Street 
PO Box 157 
Chesaning, MI 48616 
 
Or 
 
Fax:  Attention Amy Sholtz 989-845-2117 
 
Email: asholtz@chesaning.k12.mi.us 
 
Phone: Amy Sholtz 989-845-2040 x 11208 

mailto:asholtz@chesaning.k12.mi.us

